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Dear Premier,  
 
I am writing to express my deep concern regarding your position on the stadiums. I am 
fervently opposed to this primarily because of the amount of money that is being 
proposed to spend on this project. There are so many areas in our society that are 
desperately in need of funding and I am so saddened by your decision to ignore these 
needs. 
 
My wish is that government would be more consultative, more transparent and more 
creative with public money. Your actions in this matter serve only to instil distrust and 
disappointment. I do not feel that the government is acting for the people but rather for 
the benefit of developers.  
 
This issue is one that upsets me incredibly and makes me feel more and more distrust in 
the people who have the privilege of government positions. There is so much need in the 
community, and much further afield than the city, I’m sure many regional centres would 
appreciate sporting facilities where quite possibly they don’t even currently exist.  
 
The current NSW government has alienated so many people and the misdirection of 
public money is just depressing.   
 
Please reconsider, consult the people, and move to act in a more creative that will benefit 
people in need.  
 
Kind regards,  


